
  

 
Announcements 

 

Gems Greeting Cards 
Effective immediately: greeting cards have had a price increase. 

A box is now $9, single cards $1 and 12 single cards is $9 

 

Profession of Faith Class 

Every Sunday in March, during the Sunday School hour, there 

will be a Profession of Faith Class held at Pastor Joseph’s home. 

This class is for students who are interested in professing their 

faith and pursuing membership at Gibbsville Church. 

 

Young Adult Ministry 

Gibbsville Church is kicking off a New Young Adult Ministry! 

This group is intended for all young adults in the Oostburg area 

who are post high school. Meetings will be held Thursday nights 

at 6pm in the Back House. This will be a conversation-based Bible 

study  

focused on spiritual growth and serving in your local church. 

Our first series, “Glorifying God in Singleness” will beginning on  

Thursday, March 10! Spread the word! 

 

The Lenten 40 Days for Life Kick-Off Rally 
Sunday, February 27 at 1 p.m. at the Knights of Columbus Hall, 

833 Center Avenue, Sheboygan.  Michael and Tallulah Caulfield 

will be guest speakers, telling their abortion stories and God’s 

healing in their lives.  40 DFL is a grass roots peaceful, prayerful 

vigil praying for an end to abortion. The Lent campaign starts 

Ash Wednesday, March 2 and goes through Palm Sunday, April 

10.  To sign up for vigil hours (7a.m.-7p.m) visit 

www.40daysforlife.com/sheboygan.   Co-leaders: Germaine, 920-

458-9120 or Michele, 872-233-9305  

 

Thank you 
Thank you for the cards, prayers and memorial gifts in Mom’s 

passing. Thanks too for the many cards and visits to Mom in her 

years at Pine Haven. She loved everyone of them. - The family of 

Carol Jensema 

 

Thank you to Janet Walvoord for the delicious treat this morning. 

 

          

 

 

 

 

   

Our Pastors                                                                                      

Senior Pastor: David Krueger 

Youth Pastor: Joseph Arellanes 

Visitation Pastor: Rev. Lynell Friesen 
 

Our Elders 

David Cook, Steve Hokanson,  

Kent Kowitz, Matt Lee, Brian Nyenhuis 
 

Our Deacons  

Phil Buchmann (Treasurer),  

Dustin Daane, Derek DeMaa, Mark Lorier,  

Keith Wilterdink, Brant Wilterdink,  

 

For Nursery, Door Opener, & Usher  

Serving Schedules please see our church  

website under the “Get Involved” tab 

February 13, 2022  

When Mother Teresa 

Sins 

 

Are You a Visitor? 

We’re glad you’re here! Please help us get to know you by filling out  

the info below, tearing it out, and leaving it in the offering plate. 

 

First & Last Name: _____________________________________________ 

Phone (Optional):  _____________________________________________ 

        Email:  _____________________________________________ 

 

I’m interested in: 

 Talking with a pastor   Joining a small group 

 Becoming a member   Serving in a ministry  

 Baptism    Praying with someone  

To Know God and Make Him Known 

http://www.40daysforlife.com/sheboygan


Order of Service 
 
 

February 13, 2022 
 
 

Welcome & Call to Worship  

 
Praise Songs                             That’s Why We Praise Him 

                                                                         How Great Is Our God 

                                                                                                 Majesty 

 
Scripture                                           Genesis 9:18-28 

       
Message              When Mother Teresa Sins 
                         Pastor David Krueger 

  
Offering/Congregational Prayer 

 
Hymn #446 (vs. 1&3)                                      I’d Rather Have Jesus 

 
Benediction 

 
Hymn #558 (vs. 1&3)                               Springs of Living Water 
 

 
 

 

 
Thanks for joining us!  

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Gatherings 
 

Sunday 

 8am - Prayer Time  
 

 9am - Worship Service  
 

        10:15am - Sunday School Ages 3—High School (Downstairs) 

            Adult Sunday School (Matthew Room) 

            Sermon Overtime (Choir Room) 
 

 6pm - Transformers (Young Adults) 

      3-4:30pm - The Well (High School Ministry)   
 

Monday   
               6pm - Bell Choir Practice 

                          The Well (Middle School Ministry) Small Groups     
 

 

   Wednesday                                

       6-7:30pm - GEMS (1st-5th Grade Girls) Meet at Church 

  7pm - Choir Practice   

 

Thursday 

  6pm - 4 Year Read Through the Bible  ( Job 21-25) 
 

Friday 

                           The Well (Middle School) tubing at Sunburst 

 

 

 

For a complete church calendar please visit:  

www.gibbsville.org/resources/ 
 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 

 

Announcements Continued 
 

Sermon Overtime 

Pastor David will be leading Sermon Overtime in the 

choir room after the service. This is your opportunity 

to ask questions about the sermon and the passage of 

scripture for that day. All are welcome! 
 

Ladies Night Out! 
Ladies of all ages, we will be showing a Christian comedian 

video on Saturday night, February 19 at 7:00pm here in the 

sanctuary. Come for some fun and fellowship! 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 
June 27th-July 1st  are the target dates for Camp  

Manitoqua! Registration will begin February 20th and is 

open to those entering 4th grade-8th grade. Any questions 

please email  Joseph Arellanes at joseph@gibbsville.org 

 

May 22 will be the Baccalaureate Service 

 

June 5 Senior Recognition at Gibbsville Church 

 

Chili & Grilled Cheese Supper 
Join us Wednesday, February 23 from 4:30-6:30pm right 

here at church! Support The Well ministry and enjoy a  

delicious meal all at the same time. If you are interested in 

helping with dessert we would much appreciate your  

donation (especially pies!). 

 

Prayer Concerns 
Congregational sympathy to Jane & Duane LeBreck and 

L.Don & Mary Lou Dumez on the passing of their brother, 

Michael DuMez., and their brother-in-law, Keith Brill. 

 

Congregational sympathy to Phil & Christine Buchman on 

the passing of Christine’s sister, Arlene Prochaska  

 

Please keep Barb Cook in your prayers as she continues to 

recover from her recent back surgery. 


